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Larry Hogan, Governor - Bovd K. Rutherford, Lt. Governor + Robert R. Neall, Secretary

To: Medicaid Providers

From: Marlana R. Hutchinson, Directo
Office of Long Term Services an orts

Subject: Federal Financial Relief Eligibility - CARES Act Extension
Date:  August 18, 2020

Note:  Please ensure the appropriate staff members in your organization are informed of
the contents of this transmittal.

The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) has extended its deadline for
Medicaid providers to apply for federal financial relief through the CARES Act Provider Relief
Fund. For more information and to find out if you are eligible, visit: hhs.gov/providerrelicf. We
also encourage our Medicaid providers to routinely visit our website for important

Maryland Medicaid COVID-19 Provider Updates. Provider Relief Funds may be used to cover
lost revenue attributable to COVID-19 or health related expenses purchased to prevent, prepare
for, and respond to coronavirus.
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